
 

 

Relevant Information 
 

Medellin, April 11, 2019 
 

 

EPM states that the only information known by the company in relation to the application 

of precautionary measures announced by the Attorney General´s Office has been the one 

disseminated through the media, without knowing the official text to date. Thereof, 

notwithstanding the above, EPM informs that it will intensify the measures established in 

the environmental management plan of the Hydroelectric Project Ituango, which are being 

implemented. Once notified officially the request presented by the Attorney General´s 

Office, the Company will pronounce in a timely manner on each of the measures. 

 

  

 


